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October 23, 2014
SENT VIA WUTC WEB PORTAL 
Mr. Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
Rulemaking to Consider Corrections and Changes in Rules in WAC 480-07, Relating to 
Procedural Rules, Docket A-130355 
Dear Mr. King:
Enclosed please find, for electronic filing in the above-referenced docket, Public Counsel’s Comments in response to the Commission’s Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments, dated September 22, 2014.  
Sincerely,

Lisa Gafken
Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Unit
(206) 464-6595
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